VL i

UTAH VALLEY UNIVERSITY

Employee Flu Shot Clinics

The health and wellness of UVU employees is a top priority for the University. To help make getting a flu shot more convenient, UVU
has partnered with Costco to hold onsite employee flu shot clinics at multiple campus locations. For a list of campus locations, dates,
and times, please review the schedule below, as well as the information provided on receiving a flu shot and the regulations.

The Main Campus Flu Shot Clinic will be held on:

e 10/07/2021 11:00 A.M. - 3:00 P.M.
e SC 206A

The Main Campus Drive-up Flu Shot Clinic will be held on:

e 10/13/2021 2:00 P.M. - 6:00 P.M.
e Parking Lot L9/L10
e Costco safety regulations require employees to get out of their car to receive a flu shot.

Airport / Emergency Services Campus — (3131 Mike Jensen Pkwy, Provo, UT 84601)

e 10/18/2021 11:00 A.M. -1:00 P.M.
o ES147

Lehi Campus — (2912 Executive Pkwy, Lehi, UT 84043)

e 10/20/2021 11:00 A.M. -1:00 P.M
e TG 130B

Receiving the flu shot:

The flu shot is covered at 100% for all full-time employees and their dependents who are currently covered under UVU’s medical
insurance plan.

Employees and dependents may also go directly to the following locations to receive a flu shot:

e Costco Pharmacy (no membership required)

e Any additional in-network pharmacy

e Health Department

e Provider Office (may require copayment if a provider is seen)

Due to regulations:

e Children age 9 and under will NOT be able to receive the flu shot at the UVU Employee Flu Shot Clinics.

e  Flu mist will NOT be available this year at the UVU Employee Flu Shot Clinics.

o Employee registration IS required before the clinics.

e No payments will be accepted (part-time employees and those not covered by UVU insurance are recommended to get the flu shot
at one of the above off-site locations).

e The COVID-19 vaccine will not be available at the UVU Employee Flu Shot Clinics. Please visit uvu.edu/covidinfo/ for information
on receiving the COVID vaccine.

Employees covered under one of UVU’s medical plans can receive points towards their UVUFit Tier 2 Employee Wellness Incentive by
getting a flu shot.

Registration is required to attend one of these clinics. Consent forms will be provided after you register and must be completed_before
you arrive at the clinics.

REGISTER FOR THE FLU SHOT

If you have additional questions regarding the Flu Shot Clinics, please contact the HR Service Center at 801-863-8207
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